
The autism partnership board  
 

The expert reference group (ERG) are autistic people who actively participate in the autism 
partnership board.  Recently there have been ongoing difficulties with the ERG joining the 
meetings via MS Teams and understanding the calendar invites. 

 

The partnership board members listened to the group and actively tried to remedy the 
difficulties by sending out the invites with clear times and and dates to join the meetings. 

 

For members who continue to have difficulties LBH staff have met with individuals to 
support them to join the meetings and have offered ongoing support and guidance. 

 

These changes have improved participation by the group at the board meetings. 

 


